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July 8, 1987

Dear Mr. Swindell:

On behalf of the President, thank you for your letter
recommending Jack Smith for appointment to the Federal
Communications Commission. Please be assured that your
comments will be given serious consideration.

We appreciate your letting us know of your interest in
this candidate.

Sincerely,

Robert H. Tuttle
Director of Presidential Personnel

Mr. William D. Swindell

President and National Director
Citizens for Decency through Law, Inc.
Suite 210

11000 North Scottsdale Road
Scottsdale, AZ 85254
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July 8, 1987

Dear Mr. Clark:

Thank you for your letter to President Reagan recommending
Paul McCarthy. Please be assured that your comments will be
given serious consideration.

We hope that you will continue to contact us regarding
candidates of the highest caliber to serve in the
Administration.

Sincerely,

Robert H. Tuttle
Director of Presidential Personnel

Mr. Robert Clark

New England Cablevision
38 Blackburn Center
Gloucester, MA 01930















July 8, 1987

Dear Mr. Curl:

On behalf of the President, thank you for your letter
recommending Jack Smith for appointment to the Federal
Communications Commission. Please be assured that your
comments will be given serious consideration.

We appreciate your letting us know of your interest in
this candidate.

Sincerely,

Robert H. Tuttle
Director of Presidential Personnel

Mr. Brad Curl
Morality in Media
475 Riverside Drive
New York, NY 10115
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September 14, 1987

Dear Mr. Vander Ark:

On behalf of the President, thank you for your letter
recommending Jack Smith for appointment to the Federal
Communications Commission. Please be assured that your
comments will be given serious consideration.

We appreciate your letting us know of your interest in
this candidate.

Sincerely,

Robert H. Tuttle
Director of Presidential Personnel

Mr. Darwin D. Vander Ark

President

Morality in Media of Michigan, Inc.
2186 44th Street, S.E.

Grand Rapids, MI 49508
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% MORALITY IN MEDIA of MICHIGAN., Inc.
‘A Strategy for Decency”

Darwin D. Va;derdArk 2186 - 44th Street, S.E. ® Grand Rapids, Michigan 49508 ¢ 616-281-1166
resident
William W. Johnson June 24, 1987
Vice President Mr. Robert H. Tuttle
James E Director of Presidential Personnel
ames E. Schellenburg i
SecretaryTreasurer The White House

Washington, D.C. 20500

Advisory Board:

Dear Mr. Tuttle,

Thank you for your letter of June 15th in response to my recommen-
dation that Mr. Jack Smith be nominated to fill the vacancy on the
Federal Communications Commission. I must admit that I am a bit
confused by your response.

You indicated that a tenative decision has been made by the
President to appoint another individual. Who is that individual? I
also wonder if President Reagan has made another decision or if you
are simply trying to find someone else yourself.

Mr. Tuttle, this has gone on much too long. I think we are both
aware that Mr. Smith is the most qualified person available to fill the
vacancy. His outstanding record of service with the FCC, his ability to
garner grass-roots support from across the country, and the fact that
significant common carriers also support his nomination serve to reinforce
the fact that he is indeed the most qualified.

You have been called to serve President Reagan by appointing and
recommending those people who will best serve the stated policies of
the President. It is clear that Mr. Smith best fits those standards.
I remind you that your job is to serve the interest of the President
and not any special interest group or, in this case, even the Chair-
man of the FCC.

We will continue to urge our members across the state of Michigan
and nationally to actively support the nomination of Jack Smith to
this vacancy. Let's get on with the task before us and present Jack
Smith's name as a nominee for the vacant seat on the FCC.

I anxiously await your reply.
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Dar Vander Ark

ec: President Ronald Reagan
Nancy Reagan
Jack Smith
Dennis Patrick
Don Wildmon
Rrad Curl
Bill Swindell
Dr. James Dobson
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The White House
June 16, 1987
Page 2

Moreover, the Commission concluded in that same Report,
which was issued after a lengthy factual inquiry, that '"the
fairness doctrine, in operation, actually inhibits the
presentation of controversial issues of public importance
to the detriment of the public and in degradation of the
editorial prerogative of broadcast journalists."”

Despite these findings by the federal agency with
responsibility for overseeing this country's broadcasters,
Congress has now passed legislation (S-742) which codifies
the Fairness Doctrine. Although well-intentioned, the
legislation and the Doctrine that it seeks to codify are
counter-productive to the goal of ensuring that the public
is well-informed as to the important issues of our day. If
not vetoed, the legislation will continue the current
system wherein broadcasters have every incentive not to
present significant programming on issues of public
importance. Meredith respectfully urges that this
legislation, which now awaits your signature, be vetoed.
Only in this way can the potential for broadcasting be
fulfilled and the tenets of the First Amendment served.
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July 43, 1987

Dear Pat:

I received your letter on behalf of Allen Moore for the FCC spot.

I very much appreciate your taking the time to put a word in on
his behalf. We are getting very close to a final decision and it
is very important to me to have your views.

On another subject, I can't thank you enough for all of your help
on the N.A.A.C.P. speech. It turned out exceptionally well. As
you are aware, we were sweating a little on this one. But with
your help we survived unscathed.

I miss having you right next door.
Thank you very very much.

Sincerely,

Howard H. Baker, Jr.
Chief of Staff to the President

Mr. Patrick Butler

Vice President, Washington
Times Mirror

Suite 1110

1875 Eye Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20006

WHBITE T



3 - Times Mirror
Tlmes errOr 1875 Eye Street, N.W., Suite 1110
Washington, D.C. 20006
202 293-3126

Patrick Butler
Vice President, Washington

June 22, 1987

The Honorable Howard H. Baker, Jr.
Chief of Staff to the President
The White House

Washington, D. C. 20500

Dear Senator,

I am writing in my renewed capacity as a private citizen to
recommend Allen Moore for the Federal Communications Commission.

You already know Allen well, so I need not recite all the
professional and personal qualities which recommend him for this
position.

But I will say that, having known him since our days together in
the Ford White House and also knowing most of the other
candidates for this position, I have no doubt that Allen is the
best candidate in the field, and it would be good to see the
best man win.

S'i Y\ﬂav‘a'lxr’

PATRICK BUTLER






June 29, 1987

Dear Senator Packwood:

Thank you for your letter to Senator Baker recommending Craig
R Smith., Please be assured that your comments will be given
serious consideration.

We hope that you will continue to contact us regarding
candidates of the highest caliber to serve in the
Administration.

Sincerely,

Robert H. Tuttle
Director of Presidential Personnel

The Honorable Bob Packwood
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20510






June 23, 1987

The Honorable Howard Baker
Chief of Staff

The White House
Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Howard:

Given the President's veto of the fairness
doctrine codification bill, it is more important than
ever that Cr-+~ °~*th be nominated for the seat that
has been opeu DLiILE Aprll 17 on the ™ ° ?

- ’ ’ B ’ ’ No one iiaos Luuglit harder
X rine and been more supportive
of deregulation in general than Craig.

As you know, Craig has been a spear carrier for
the Republican Party dating back to his support of the
President's first run for governor in California and
culminating with his service to us as Director of
Senate Services for the Republican Conference and
Deputy Director of the National Republican Senatorial
Campaign Committee. Perhaps that's why Craig has
generated so much support for this appointment from
Republican Senators.

Craig's academic credentials are equally
impressive, His ten years of university teaching
culminated in the Chairmanship of the Department of
Communications at the University of Alabama in
Birmingham, During and since that time, he has written
many articles and books directly related to issues that
will come before the FCC., That's one of the reasons I
asked Craig to become President of the Freedom of
Expression Foundation. In the four years he has run
the Foundation, he has testified on Capitol Hill,
appeared before the FCC, and prepared many friend-of-
the-court briefs on cases involving the First Amendment
and 20th century technology. On every occasion, he has
acquitted himself with distinction.



The Honorable Howard Baker
June 23, 1987
Page 2

Craig would make an impressive nominee and send a
message to the Hill that this Administration is very

serious about its defense of the First Amendment and
deregulation in general.

I urge you to act on this
nomination soon.

Sincerely,

BOB PACKWOOD





